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Pedro Hernandez -
1241 Frederick st MAY 29 2[!111
Racine, Wi 53404 W/
(262)619-1511 CITY OF RACINE

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2014

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to request more time to comply with the following conditions

1.- Landscaping shall be replanted in accordance with plants to be submitted for review and
approval to the department of City Development.

2.- Installation of privacy slats in the north and east fences.

3.- The parking areas shall be sealed and striped indicating a minimum of 20 parking spaces.
4.- The installation of a dumpster.

The listed conditions shall be accomplished by June 1, 2014. | ask for two months more so it is
possible (August 1, 2014).

| you have any questions, please contact me at (262)412-0075

Sincerely thank

eliro Hernandez
Business Owner



